








1998 09 14











Mr. Peter Vivian


Executive Director-Telecommunications


Canadian Radio-television and


  Telecommunications Commission


Ottawa, Ontario


K1A 0N2





Dear Mr. Vivian:





Subject:	Transfer Prices Pursuant to Telecom Order CRTC 97�144





In accordance with the Commission's request dated 8 September 1998, Bell Canada submits the attached responses.  The Company notes that questions 6 and 7 are not applicable to Bell Canada.





In accordance with section 39 of the Telecommunications Act, the Company submits certain parts of this response in confidence to the Commission, for the reasons set out therein.





Pursuant to the Commission's letter of 30 November 1995, Bell Canada is sending a machine-readable file copy of the non-confidential and abridged portions of its submission to the Commission via Internet email.  Confidential portions of the submission are provided to the Commission on an IBM formatted disk.





Yours truly,




















c.c.:	Stentor Companies


Canadian Cable Television Association


AT&T Canada Long Distance Service Company





Teresa Muir


Director -


Regulatory Matters


Bell Canada


105, rue Hôtel-de-Ville, 6e étage


Hull (Québec) J8X 4H7





Telephone:  (819) 773-6030


Facsimile:  (819) 770-7638














